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Comments: The Forest Plan that TGIRP refers to and uses for direction and planning is not only out of date but

also out of print, making it effectively unavailable to some people. Not everyone has the technology to access the

digital form of the Forest Plan, nor the ability or money to have it printed out. This Forest Plan, integral to the

TGIRP, should be available to everyone that is interested, and it is not. Additionally, the Forest Plan is based on

information that is now known to be incorrect. It needs to be (and should have been already) updated to be

relevant to the current situation of the ecosystems it is referring to and is affecting in the Green Mountain National

Forest. The Forest Plan and Telephone Gap Integrated Resource Project should both be re-written to reflect

current knowledge, as well as current Federal, State, Cultural and Ecosystem needs, orders and requirements

before any irreversible actions are taken.


